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September 8, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Roger Snyder 
Site Manager 
Fermi Site Office 
U.S. Department of Energy 
P.O. Box 2000 
Batavia, Illinois 60510-5011 
 
SUBJECT:  Fermi National Accelerator Safety Assessment Document Revision 20, approval of the 

Accelerator Safety Envelope Revision 12 
 
Dear Mr. Snyder, 
 
The enclosed Safety Assessment Document (SAD) Appendix A – Accelerator Safety Envelope (ASE) has 
been approved by Fermilab management and is submitted herewith for your approval of the ASE.  Revision 
20 of the SAD, dated August 25, 2020, consists of the following modification. 
 

 Revision 1, 2-02 MeV Test Area (MTA) Chapter, August 25, 2020. 
 Appendix A - Accelerator Safety Envelope, Revision 12, August 25, 2020. 

 
Should changes in Fermilab’s scientific program result in modifications to the SAD, this SAD and resultant 
ASE will be revised as appropriate and resubmitted to you.  We request concurrence with the SAD and 
approval of the ASE.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amber M. Kenney  
Chief Safety Officer 
 
cc:  J. Anderson, w/o encl. 
 M. Bollinger, w/o encl. 
 M. Bonkalski, w/o encl. 
 N. Lockyer, w/o encl. 
 R. Madiar, w/o encl. 
 E. McHugh, w/o encl. 
 K. Gregory, w/o encl. 
 M. Quinn, w/o encl. 
 M. Schoell, w/o encl. 
 J. Scott, w/o encl. 
  

Amber Kenney  
Chief Safety Officer 
 
ES&H Section  
P.O. Box 500, MS 119  
Kirk Road and Pine Street 
Batavia, Illinois 60510-5011 
USA 
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